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Hello! My name is 
Mackenzie Carroll. 
Welcome to 3rd grade! We 
are learning a lot this year! 
Homework will be sent 
home on Monday and 
expected to be returned on 
Friday. I will be posting 
updates/communication on 
Parent Square! 

All things pink

Coffee 

Traveling

Chocolate

Target
Shopping

Being outside

mackenzier.carroll@cms.k12.nc.us

Parent Square

M
s. 

Ca
rr

ol
l

mailto:mackenzier.carroll@cms.k12.nc.us

	Slide 1

